LA

May 31° 2017

The Executive Director, Resources Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment

GPO BOX 39 o
SYDNEY Department of Planning

Ressived

NSW 2001 9 JUN 707

Scanning Room

Dear Sir

This is a submission to the Hume Coal Project
and Berrima Rail Projects EIS 7172 and 7171.

My name is [ ENEEEEEEE 2nd, together

with my wife |l we have lived in Berrima
since June 2005.

We are greatly concerned at the very idea of the
establishment of a Coal Mine (SSD 7172) and
the proposed extension of a connected Railway
Link (SSD 7171) so close to Berrima in the
Southern Highlands.

We object to both these projects and strongly
recommend that they are rejected.




We strongly urge the NSW _ Planning
Department to reject the proposals by Hume
Coal which is owned by Korean interests.

PRIVACY
We would request that our names be withheld

from any list of persons submitting objections to
these proposals and that our names do not
appear on any relevant government web-sites.





